Northern Territory Branch
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Chairman - Dr. Valerie Asche AM
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Patron: Her Honour the Administrator The Honourable. Sally Thomas AM

The Honourable Shane Stone AC QC
National President
Order of Australia Association,

Dear Shane,

I write on behalf of the NT Branch of the Order of Australia to express thanks to you for
the wonderful assistance you made to the success of the National Conference in Darwin.
Your suggestion and then execution of table sponsors was brilliant and contributed to the
success - social, financial and publicity of the Order Conference. Your meticulous
attention to detail was much appreciated. We thank Josephine for her assistance.

I add my personal thanks and congratulate you on your efforts which added to the
enjoyment and success of the Conference.

Yours sincerely
Valerie Asche AM Vd .
NT Branch Chairman



